
Public Notice 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council (Bassenhally Road, Drybread Road and Teal 
Road area, Whittlesey) (20mph Speed Limit Zone) Order 202- 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council proposes to make an Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 and all other enabling powers. The effect of this Order will be to convert 
the existing 20mph speed limit on roads in this area to a 20mph zone and extend it 
westwards to a point between Norman Close and Cemetery Road, incorporating Norman 
Close and Viking Way within the 20mph zone. This proposal is related to improvements at 
Sir Harry Smith Community College and associated highway works. This notice amends and 
supersedes the 20mph speed limit proposal published on 13th September 2023. 
 
For further details of the above proposal, including a drawing showing the roads subject to 
this proposal, please visit our permanent traffic regulation orders page and select PR1014. 
Alternatively, you can view details and submit comments by using this link 
https://consultation.appyway.com/huntingdonshire. Documents are also available for 
inspection during normal office hours at Whittlesey Library, 31-35 Market Street, Whittlesey 
PE7 1BA. To request copies of documents please telephone 0345 045 5212 or use the e-
mail address below. 
 
All feedback, including objections stating the grounds on which they are made, must be sent 
in writing by 29th February 2024, quoting reference PR1014. Please submit feedback using 
https://consultation.appyway.com/huntingdonshire or e-mail 
policyandregulation@cambridgeshire.gov.uk or write to the undersigned. Comments 
received will be used as part of our consultation process and may be published, but will be 
anonymised, in any reports. 
 
Frank Jordan, Executive Director, Place and Sustainability, c/o Policy and Regulation, Box 
No.D8E, Huntingdon Highways Depot, Stanton Way, Huntingdon PE29 6PY 
 
7th February 2024 

 


